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CZU Lightning Complex Controlled 
Felton – On December 23, 2020 at 5:00pm, CAL FIRE CZU Unit Chief Ian Larkin declared the CZU 
Lightning Complex controlled. 

This means the fire is fully extinguished, and there is no longer any danger of reignition. 

Chief Larkin says, “We were at a point where we felt comfortable calling it controlled.  We had finished 
mitigating most of the fire suppression activities.” 

For information on how to create Defensible Space, on how to be prepared for wildfires, as well as tips to 
prevent wildfires, visit  readyforwildfire.org 
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